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Enabling · Enhancing · Enriching 

 
6 October 2023  

 

Dear Parent 

 

It is with great pleasure that I invite our Year 13 students to celebrate the commitment and success enjoyed 

during their time at Walton High, by attending the Year 13 Prom due to take place after exams in early July 

(exact date TBC). This promises to be a fantastic opportunity to allow students to enjoy a final celebration with 

peers and teachers before leaving Walton High to pursue their aspirations. Whilst all Year 13 students are 

encouraged to attend, it is important to note that attendance to this event will be dependent upon students 

consistently upholding the expectations for conduct and attendance that they agreed upon at enrolment.  

 

This year’s event will take place at Hotel La Tour, which is located at 400 Marlborough Gate, Milton Keynes 

MK9 3FP. On the night, students can expect a two-course meal, access to a private terrace and a DJ playing 

through the evening from 7.00pm until 11:30pm. Students will require proof of ID should they wish to purchase 

alcoholic beverages and sufficient funds to do so. The dress code is formal.  

 

The full cost of a ticket for the event is £45 and must be paid before Friday 24 November 2023. Please pay via 

WisePay on the school website. For those who wish to buy a ticket after the above date the cost will increase 

to £50. If we do not get enough interest in the Prom by this deadline or we are unable to secure the venue on 

our preferred date, then we will have to cancel the event and refund any payments that have been made. Please 

be aware that if we must cancel because of COVID restrictions we may not be able to refund payments. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding the event. Students in receipt of the 

Post 16 Bursary should contact Mrs Wheeler (Walnut Tree) or Miss Percival (Brooklands) for information 

about financial assistance.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr S Harding       Ms K Targett 

Head of Post 16 & Year 13      Head of Year 13 

 

 

 

Year 13 Prom – 2024  

Please return to the Red Box in the Post 16 Study Area by Friday 24 November 

 

 

Student’s Name: ______________________________________ Tutor Group: ________________ 

 

I have paid £45 using WisePay for a Year 13 Prom ticket  Y  / N 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________________Date:___________________ 

 

http://www.waltonhigh.org.uk/

